NEFFUL HONG KONG 17™ ANNIVERSARY
CELEBRATION RESCHEDULE ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Partners,

The Hong Kong Government recently made an official announcement on the latest pandemic
prevention measures that social distancing measures will be eased in three phases. Following
the relaxation phases, these measures and policies shall be reviewed and adjusted according
to the conditions of public health, economy and livelihood to allow relaxation on the gathering
restrictions. With that, Nefful Hong Kong 17" Anniversary Celebration shall be rescheduled to
3 September 2022 at AsiaWorld-Expo.

Please visit the official website, WeChat official account and/or the office Facebook page of

Nefful Hong Kong for the latest updates.

Thank you for your continuous support.
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